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Questions to Cr O'Pray

Submitted 23 November 2016

1. Cr O'Pray mentions money ($1.5M) approved for Cupania Street upgrades. Does
this mean the street will finally get upgraded and it has been brought forward to
before 20227 If so, do we know a date?

2. Has Cr O'Pray put any more thought in to a 10 km shared zone along Mudjimba
esplanade as it is so busy all the time?

3. Why is the council trying to amendment the town plan after only 2 years to help
developers, as with the Twin Waters West site.

4. T would like to know what has happen to the upgrade of beach access (125) in
Power Park. We (MRA) were involved in the consultation of this project and this was
presented to the MRA to take place in 2011/2012 with funding of $30,000.00
approved but it has never happen. Is this yet another loss of funding for Mudjimba? If
you take a look at this walkway, it is falling apart and is quite dangerous especially
for young families and the elderly any thoughts?

5. The old covered picnic table area has been removed by council. Is council going to
replace this in Power Park?

6. Council has also removed the security light from this beach access. Is this going to
be replaced and if not why?

This park is getting very popular and it is a BACKWARDS step to remove
infrastructure, security lighting and especially covered seating areas.

7. The Intersection of Mudjimba Esplanade and David Low Way (Opposite the Sand
Dunes) is becoming dangerous. Any chance of any improvement here? Could this be
taken up? What are your suggestions?

8. Why are some streets in Mudjimba classed as "“Local Traffic Area” with a speed
limit of 40 while others are still a 50 speed limit?



